
Graduate Council 
Minutes of the Meeting of September 8, 2016 

3:30 p.m., GUC Loft  

The Graduate Council met on Thursday, September 8, 2016, at 3:30 p.m. in the GUC Loft. Dr. 
Wendy Darby, Chairperson, presided. The following members were present: Dr. 



Dr. Paulk moved approval and Dr. Aquadro seconded the motion. The motion was approved 
unanimously. 
 
Dr. Paulk moved adjournment. Meeting adjourned at 3:50 p.m. 
 

 

 

____________________________________ 

Wendy Darby, Chairperson 
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